Tammz Mahonez

From: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us> on behalf of Jennifer Hager
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 5:05 PM

To: Karen Alexander

Cc: Tammy Mahoney

Subject: RE: 32 Boston Rd

Hi Karen: Thanks for your email. | will put it on the Board's agenda on Dec.

12th for formal consideration. If it is a temporary measure | don’t see a big issue(although | don't make the decisions!),
but if you anticipate this needing to happen every year if the landlord intends to always store his boat here, you may
need to consider a more permanent solution like an addition to the building. If there's any way to tuck the container
behind the building that would be the best location, just in the least visible location. Feel free to give me a call with any
questions, I've been out sick and am playing catch up with some deadlines, but am trying to answer all messages and
take all possible calls. Thanks - Jen

From: Karen Alexander [mailto:kbtalbot@verizon.net]
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:45 PM

To: j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us

Subject: 32 Boston Rd

Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the public domain is not
confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all communications (including this one) will be
retained for 10 years.



